Land Use Planning And

Transportation Directorate

Ms Teresa Griffin,
Chief Executive,

National Council for Special Education,

1-2 Mill Street,

Trim,

County Meath

19th May 2014 

Ref: 39827
Re: Special Education Units in Lucan
Dear Ms Griffin,

The following question was approved at the Lucan Area Committee meeting held on 22nd April 2014:

"To ask the Manager to write to the Minister for Education & Skills and the National Council for Special Education asking that they conduct a review of the provision of special education units in second-level schools in the Lucan area, noting the provision (or planned provision) of a number of such units in primary schools in the Lucan area but the lack of corresponding provision at second-level?" 

I should be obliged if you would let me have a response to this correspondence to enable me to revert to the Lucan Area Committee.

Yours sincerely,
________________________________
Tom Curtin

Administrative Officer

Roads Department

